
Sophia Smith 

From: Jennifer Herb 
Sent: 
To: 

Thursday, May 30, 2019 2:07 PM 
Sophia Smith 

Subject: FW: Commissioner Brockett resignation 

HI Sophia -

I just received Commissioner Brockett's resignation from the Senior Advisory Commission. Please see below. 

Jennifer 

-----Original Message-----
From: Deena Brockett  
Sent: Thursday, May 30, 2019 12:04 PM 
To: Jennifer Herb <JHerb@SantaClaraCA.gov> 
Subject: Commissioner Brockett 

Good morning, 
With an unfortunate turn of family matters I must resign my commission effective immediately. 
As I prepare to leave California for an indefinite period I can't help reflecting on the efforts of the Senior Advisory 
Commission with gladness. 
I apologize for the suddenness without notice, life has brought in unforeseen matters to my family. 

All the best, 
Deena Brockett 
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